
— Working in Partnership —

Upcoming educational workshops by area experts.         Fall/Early Winter
All workshops are free. No registration required. 

Seed-Sowing with Wild Seed Project
Saturday, October 28 at 10 a.m. at the Cumberland Community Orchard Site (near the
butterfly garden), Stiles Way, Cumberland*
Learn the basics of sowing native seeds. Wild Seed Project will lead us through a hands-on
workshop. Seeds will be provided, along with sowing materials. Each person will sow two pots,
one to stay behind for future planting at the new community orchard, and the other to take
home. (If you have a pot (or two), it would be helpful to bring it to the workshop. *In case of
rain or cold weather, we’ll move the workshop to PML. Check the library website for updates.

Defending the Dark: Film Screening and Q&A
Thursday, September 28 at 6:30 p.m. at the Recreation Center at Val Halla
Light  pollution has devastating effects on Maine’s ecology — migrating birds, native plants, and
pollinators. Learn why it’s important to preserve Maine’s dark skies. A 35-minute movie screening,
followed by a Q&A session with Southern Maine Astronomers. 

Tool Talk: Broadforks, Scuffle Hoes, Rakes ... Oh, My!
Saturday, January 13 at 10 a.m. at PML
Jesse Lemarre-Vincent has learned a few things about the best tools for getting the work done in
the garden. And just as important: How to use them. Having the right tool for the job can make all
the difference and winter is a great time to evaluate your toolshed.


